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 Costuming is an important part of bringing 

realism to our puppets and their message. 

Amber organizes volunteers for the sewing of 

costumes (and sometimes even recruits Chris!) 

Props and staging give the 

settings of the stories.  This 

year's staging is 

particularly complex!  

Kylie and Elli love the puppets. Some of 

them are more like "personal friends"! 

Please pray for us as we deliver the truth of the Gospel to boys 

and girls and their families!  "The effectual fervent prayer of a 

righteous man availeth much." (James 5:16b) Your prayers and 

support keep us going!  Thank you!   

All for Jesus, Chris and Amber Knobloch, Kylie and Elli 

P.S.  Starting mid-June you can 

check out our new podcast "Off 

Hand with Stephen and Lydia" at our 

website!  www.ghhinc.org 


